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16th July 2022 

Visitor Access 
At this time of the year plant life is thriving which can cause pathways to become overgrown. 

We spent the morning checking and clearing the waymarked route around the Crag so that 

our visitors could enjoy a pleasant walk. It was a lovely sunny day, if not a little too warm, but 

it didn’t stop everyone from getting stuck in.   

The volunteers are a lovely sociable group of people, and we all enjoy getting outdoors doing 

something that is beneficial for people and nature. Get in touch with Belinda the Local Nature 

Reserve Warden if you would like to join us.  

 

          

 

Save the Date: Saturday 13th August 


